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Dear

Regquest Under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response
below.

Use of Sodium Chloride and Levofloxacin in Ophthalmology

Data refers to Issues on Ophthalmology Cost Centres over the period Apr24-Mar25

* What is your usage of sodium chloride 5% (10ml) units in the last 12 months? - 13 (Preservative
free)

* Who have been your suppliers of sodium chloride 5% (10ml) units during the past 12 months? - Our
supplier providing this product is AAH

* What price does your trust pay for Sodium Chloride 5% (10ml units)? - The Trust considers
releasing costs to be commercially sensitive so Exemption Section 43 (2) Commercial Interests
is applied

» What is your usage of Levofloxacin preservative free unit dose units in the last 12 months? - 6668

* Who have been your suppliers of Levofloxacin preservative free unit dose units during the past 12
months? - Our supplier providing this product is AAH

» What price does your trust pay for Levofloxacin preservative free unit dose? - The Trust considers
releasing costs to be commercially sensitive so Exemption Section 43 (2) Commercial Interests
is applied

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager
of the Trust.

Information Governance Manager
Trust Headquarters
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Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net

Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to
the Information Commissioners Office at.

Information Commissioners Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Tel: 0303 123 1113
Www.ico.org.uk

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust
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